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Freedom of Information request reference number: 7211.1 

 

Date of response: 03/03/2023 

 

Request: 

 

Please can we request the current document status of the London Fire Bridge Fire Safety Guidance Note 

GN29. Can we confirm if the guidance set out in this document is still relevant to planning procedures 

and if not, is there any substitute guidance that should be referred to in its replacement. 

 

Response: 

 

Further to your request, I can confirm that the document status is still live for GN29. There is no 

substitute guidance for the GN29 and the planning procedures are still relevant. 

 

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 

about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/

	Freedom of Information request reference number:
	Date of response:
	Request:
	Response:

